
This is the highest form of
human intelligence!
We are excited to share this edition of your Weekly Winning
Resource all about the word observe. Usually, when you think
of the word observe, you might think of watching others or
what’s going on around you. At least, that’s what we thought
at first glance when doing some research to write our content.
However, it took a turn when we found this awesome quote about
self observation being the highest form of human intelligence.
Be sure to notice it is clear to say self observation, not
self  judgment;  A  big  difference!  There  are  many
characteristics of people who achieve the highest success, but
one that stands out over and over again among people who
achieve  their  goals  and  those  who  don’t,  are  those  who
exercise self awareness. In other words, being really good at
observing yourself. This means, you pay attention to your
thoughts, you recognize your behavior, and the reason you do
certain  things.  You  take  full  responsibility  for  your
decisions, and hold yourself accountable for your strengths as
well as your weaknesses. So, while it is important to be an
observer and pay attention to what’s happening around you,
it’s far more important to observe yourself the most. Be a
self observer!

Your Weekly Winning Word:

Observe:
To see, watch, perceive, or notice. To watch carefully. 

https://ivedecided.org/weekly-winning-resource/observe/
https://ivedecided.org/weekly-winning-resource/observe/


Your Weekly Winning Article:
Observing your life is a different state of mind, and so much
more than just thinking of yourself. When we really start to
pay attention to how we behave, what we feel, and what we
think, we become more aware of our inner and outer world. This
understanding can help us make necessary changes in our lives.
We found this very short but powerful article, ”  Simple Ways
to Start Being the Observer of Your Life. Check it out:  Click
Here to Read

Your Weekly Winning Challenge:
Your challenge this week is to be a self observer. Pay close
attention to your thoughts, how you respond to certain things,
and your mood changes. Answer some of the questions in the
article as you go about your week and write them down in your
Success Workbook and Journal.   

Your Weekly Winning Quote:
To acquire knowledge one must study; But to acquire wisdom,

one must observe. ~Marilyn Vos Sava

Have you ever thought about having someone to help you stay
focused, hold you accountable, and provide you support? The
fact is, people who have a coach see better results. If you
haven’t already, consider our Launch My Success Membership.
Included in this membership, is weekly group coaching with one
of our awesome Success Partners. You can learn more about them

https://www.yourpowercenter.com/blog/2017/10/06-3-simple-ways-to-start-being-the-observer
https://www.yourpowercenter.com/blog/2017/10/06-3-simple-ways-to-start-being-the-observer


here: Learn More – Success Partners Having a coach is an
investment that you can expect to get a return on, it is not
an expense. The time is now…What are you waiting for?

WE NEED YOUR HELP…Please help us spread the word about our
awesome  community.  You  can  help  us  by  following  our  I’ve
Decided Social Media pages on Facebook, LinkedIn, Instagram,
and Twitter, and please be sure you like, comment, and share
our posts. The more people we can reach, the more people we
can help achieve their goals and dreams. Thank you!

Included in your membership are the recordings of our events.
Click the link to watch any of our past event recordings. Past
Recordings – Members Only

CNL – Discover your Strengths

https://ivedecided.org/success-partner/
https://ivedecided.org/past-conferences-recordings/
https://ivedecided.org/past-conferences-recordings/
https://ivedecided.org/av/cnl-discover-your-strengths/


I’ve Decided Media – My Success

 

Our mission is your success!

10% of our proceeds go to:

https://ivedecided.org/idmedia/ive-decided-media-my-success-7/


https://pwithup.org/

